From: Paul Hinde [mailto:planner@tridongroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 10:49 AM

To: Debbert, Barb; Fleming, John M. **Cc:** Don de Jong; Polhill, Bud

Subject: RE: Z-8141 - 510 Central and 609 William - revised by-law per PEC

Barb: Thank you for the revised recommendations sent today. Don and I have reviewed the changes and find them acceptable. Having stated this however we do have one minor request which we believe will assist the Site Plan Approval Authority to have an understanding of issues which must be considered. We would like at the end of (b) i) immediately following the last word "principal" to make reference to the latest concept the Woodfield group and Tridon are working towards completing. This will establish the basis for consideration of issues by providing a visual understanding rather than creating what might end up being a start over design. To this end we would respectfully suggest wording such as "as generally depicted on Front Elevation Option 3, 510 Central Avenue Sept 26/14 contained within this planning report as revised Oct 1/14 design which was shown at the public meeting." We hope this small inclusion is acceptable.

Paul V. Hínde Manager, Land Development



phone: (519) 657-5989 fax: (519) 690-0071

email: <u>planner@tridongroup.com</u> website: <u>www.tridongroup.com</u>